
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  October 11, 2016 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 

Donation # 2016-2017 – 009 
Description: workstation/touch board and mobi 360 

board (2 of each)     
Given By:  3 Rivers    
Purpose: Milam School 
Site:   Milam       
Presented By: Courtney Rackley/Paul Moton 
 
 

Donation # 2016-2017 – 010 
Description:  $200    
Given By:  Donors Choose.org    
Purpose: Collision Shop 
Site:   Career Center      
Presented By: Evet Topp 
 
 

Donation # 2016-2017 – 011 
Description:  $3,219.17     
Given By:  Advocates for Gifted Education  
Purpose: Media Center – “Media Mania: Making Spaces” 
Site:   Rankin       
Presented By: Amy Barnett 
 
 

Donation # 2016-2017 – 012 
Description:  $2,000     
Given By:  Pierce St PTO    
Purpose: Renasant Learning – AR Licenses  
Site:   Pierce       
Presented By: Art Dobbs 
 
 

Donation # 2016-2017 – 013 
Description:  $500     
Given By:  Tupelo Furniture Market   
Purpose: King-Early Childhood Education Center 
Site:   King       
Presented By: Anita Buchanan 
 



 
 
Donation # 2016-2017 – 014 
Description:  60 Computers     
Given By:  North MS Medical Center   
Purpose: to be used in classrooms and computer labs 
Site:   Parkway       
Presented By: Mitzi Moore 
 
 

Donation # 2016-2017 – 015 
Description:  $400    
Given By:  Kiwanis Club of Tupelo   
Purpose: Key Club 
Site:   THS       
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 


